
Quentin Miller, Sheriff

Lynn Smith, Sheriff's Office Business Officer

Sarah Gayton, Sheriff's Office Administrative Officer

Subject:

Request for Board Action

Meeting Date:

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners

County Manager recommends as presented

County Manager's Comments & Recommendation:

Recommended Motion & Requested Action:

In FY2020, the Buncombe County Sheriff's Office (BCSO) received state funding passed 
through Vaya Health to develop a Medication Assisted Treatment (MAT) program in the 
Detention facility. Since then, the Sheriff's Office has continued to receive these funds to 
support the MAT Program. Funds will primarily be used for medical supplies. This Budget 
Amendment will establish the grant budget of $44,250. The period of performance is 9/30/23 
through 06/30/2024.

Approve budget amendment

Brief Summary:

Sheriff's Office John Hudson, Budget Director

May 21, 2024

Consent Agenda

Contact(s):

Department: Presenter(s):

MAT Grant FY2024


